STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS26078

This legislation amends Idaho Code 67-6519 to require planning and zoning authorities to notify those water
delivery entities that have requested notice in writing of any proposed rezoning, subdivision, or any other
site-specific land development proposals. By mutual agreement, notice can be provided by email. Notice
shall be provided at least 15 days prior to the public hearing date concerning the development proposal.
This legislation will aid in assuring that water delivery infrastructure, easements, and rights-of-way are not
encroached upon as development occurs, and that the rights of water users are not injured.

FISCAL NOTE

The proposed amendment will have no impact on the state budget, and only minimal impact to local
government budgets with the cost of postage.

Contact:
Senator Kelly Arthur Anthon
(208) 332-1000
Braden Jensen
(208) 342-2688

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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